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8th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer      
 
Ref: Preparation for Maths GCSE  
 
To fully prepare your child for their maths GCSE, the maths depaprtment will be running an additional 
learning session on Saturday 8 June 2019, from 1:00pm-4:00pm and in STEM03.  
 
This session will  be focused on supporting the individual needs of your child and develop fundamental 
understanding to help secure a grade 5 at GCSE.  

 
Please complete the slip below confirming attendance and ask your child to return it to me by  Friday 
17 May . 
 
If you have any questions about the above please do not hesitate to contact me by telephoning or 
emailing me at Helanna.burt@thebourneacademy.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Burt 
Mrs Burt 
Head of Mathematics 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of student ………………………………………. will be attending the maths additional learning session on 
Saturday 8 June 2019. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………..    Date: ……………………………………………. 
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